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 May 15, 2013 

 
 
 
Honorable Jeffrey C. Cohen 
Acting Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
State of New York 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 

RE:  Statement of Percentage Increase in Rates and Charges for MTA Tax Surcharge 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Cohen: 
 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (the “Company”) is filing the 
following Statement of Percentage Increase in Rates and Charges to PSC No. 4 - Steam, in 
accordance with General Information Section 9: 
 

GRT Statement No. 11 to PSC No. 4 - Steam 
Effective June 1, 2013 

 
The revisions to the Statement of Percentage Increase in Rates and Charges applicable to 

the Company’s steam tariff, to take place in June 2013, reflect the annual reconciliation of MTA 
revenues and expense. 

The Company’s steam tariff provides that revenues collected during the MTA surcharge 
billing year (April 2012 through March 2013) be compared with the MTA surcharge expense for 
the calendar year 2011.  The Company under-collected $502,676.40 for its steam operations. The 
reconciliation adjustment will be 1.9340% 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

  
     /s/   William A. Atzl, Jr.        

 William A. Atzl, Jr. 
 Director 
 Rate Engineering Department 
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